Jessica Laroco el

From: William J., Bundylll

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 2:14 PM
To: Jessica Laroco

Subject: 91 Boston Post Road

Jess,

Please be advised that with regards to the 91 Boston Post Road we will require hydrants and an approved turning
around for fire apparatus.

Please let me or Erik know if there are any questions.

Bill

William J. Bundy llI
Fire Chief/Fire Marshal
Town of East Lyme Fire Services

860-739-2420 office
860-912-1477 cell
wbundyiii@eltownhall.com




